
 

 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM II 

 

The last date for submission of “Application for Selection of Consultant for Providing 

Professional Services For Obtaining Fire Safety Certificate (FSC) for ICSI Bengaluru 

Chapter Building at Rajajinagar, Bengaluru” has been extended up to 31st May, 2024 till 3:00 

PM due to administrative reasons and sealed Applications (except the Financial Bids) will be 

opened on 31st May, 2024 at 4:00 PM at ICSI - Bengaluru Chapter at No-5, 1st Main Road, 

KSSIDC Industrial Estate 6th Block, Rajajinagar, West of Chord Road, Bengaluru- 560052. 

Other terms & conditions of the Notice dated 30th April 2024 will remain the same. The above 

corrigendum shall be part of Notice. 

Interested Applicants may take note of the above changes. 

 

 

Dated: 29th May 2024                                        The Chairman  

Bengaluru Chapter of ICSI-SIRC 


